
 

23 November 09 

Devonport Your local police station: 
 

New Deals for Communities 
7 Marlborough Street 
Devonport 
Plymouth 
PL1 4AE 
Tel. 01752 568254 
General enquiries: 08452 777 444 

Sgt. Siddall attended the Devon and Cornwall Community 
Watch Association Award ceremony on Monday 16th 
November, when he was presented with a ‘Community 
Support Award’ for the Bobbies on the Beat Team.  
This was for outstanding commitment and support to the 
development of Community Watch, improvement in the 
quality of community life, reduced fear of crime and 
increased public reassurance. 
 
Events 

Op Pedlar, community engagement day on Sat 21 November, to 
be reported on later this week. 

 

Meet your neighbourhood 
policing team:  
Sgt. Sid Siddall 
PC Phil Dinwoodie 
PC Warren Marks 
PC Cher Dunbar 
 
PCSO Tracie  Bellerby 
PCSO Martin Critchlow 
PCSO Phil Strong 
PCSO Mark Whiddon 
PCSO Clare Worcester 
 
The Devonport Neighbourhood Police 
website can be viewed here. 

For further information concerning 
Devon & Cornwall Constabulary and 
issues in and around your 
neighbourhood, please visit our web-
site: 
www.devon-cornwall.police.uk

Seasonal crime prevention advice  
 
I  
p
nsert top three tips, if unsure, contact your local crime
revention officer. 

 
Insert visual from Corporate Campaigns and ID unit if 
available. 
 

CRIME. 
Crime figures for the period 13th November to 20th 
November are down from 17 crimes reported last year to 14 
this year. 
These include: - 
One theft from motor vehicle; mobile phone stolen from a 
Mitsubishi estate parked in Chapel Street on Tues. 17th bet. 
12:15 and 2:00pm. 
 
Another theft from motor vehicle; MP3 player stolen from a 
transit van parked in the Mecca Bingo car park on Weds 
18th bet. 10:30 am and 1:00pm. 
 
Theft from the Lord Beresford PH between midnight and 
5:00am on Sat.14th November, handbag and cash stolen. 
 
Anyone with any information on the above can contact the 
team or anonymously to Crimestoppers on 0800 555111. 

Anti-social behaviour incidents recorded in the same period 
in 2008 were 7 compared with 10 for this year. 
 

http://neighbourhoodpolicing.devon-cornwall.police.uk/BCU-1632/Sector-1653/NB-1657/Pages/default.aspx


 

14th November, Sgt. Siddall and other members of the team 
assisted in the Safer, Cleaner, Greener budget count at the, 
Cowlin Marquee, Brickfields.  

 

 

  
 
27th October, PCSO Phil Strong and Clare Worcester assisted 
Pembroke Street youth club with a day kayaking and coastal 
steering (see photo right). More photos on the website. 
 
 

 

 
 
The Bobbies on the Beat steering group met on Weds. 18th November and set the following priorities for 
the team for the following 6 weeks: - 
 
1. Drug dealing and use. 
 
2. High profile policing to combat anti-social behaviour,  

with emphasis on Mount Wise youth. 
 

3. Violence offences. 
 
The next meeting of the Bobbies on the Beat Steering Group is on Wednesday 30th December at 5.00pm at 
Brickfields Sports Centre, Devonport. 
 


